26" Feb 2021
Dear Members

PUBLIC STATEMENTS RELATING TO PSPM REGISTRATION AND USE OF MINISTRY OF LAW’S
LOGO

We refer to the email attachment sent to all regulated dealers by Minlaw on 19 February
2021.

Please note the following IMPORTANT information :

1. Correct Use of Public Statement by Regulated Dealers
Please amend your public statement accordingly, if necessary.

Regulated by the Ministry of Law
Unacceptable x Approved by the Ministry of Law
Regulated by the Ministry of Law for purposes of anti-
Acceptable V money laundering and countering the financing of
terrorism.

2. Use of MinLaw’s Logo Only by Authorisation
Without authorisation from MinLaw, you are NOT allowed to use MinLaw’s logo on
your publications. Please remove it immediately if you have displayed the logo on
any of your publications.

Note : Publications refer to websites or publicity materials such as newsletters,
articles, business cards, decals etc.

The above information could be viewed from MinLaw’s website via the “List of Registered
Dealers” page.

Thank you for your kind attention.
Regards

Singapore Jewellers Association


https://acd.mlaw.gov.sg/list-of-registered-dealers
https://acd.mlaw.gov.sg/list-of-registered-dealers
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https://acd.mlaw.gov.sg/list-of-registered-dealers

Sent: Monday, 22 February 2021 11:54 AM
Subject: [For SJIA's information] Public Statements relating to PSPM Registration and use of
Ministry of Law Logo

Message Classification: Restricted

Regulated dealers are to ensure that their websites, representations and publicity
materials do not cause the public to misconstrue that the Registrar of Regulated Dealers of
the Ministry of Law (“the Registrar”) is regulating them beyond anti-money laundering and
countering the financing of terrorism (“AML/CFT”) matters. Regulated dealers should also
not make unauthorised use of the Ministry of Law logo on their websites or in publicity
materials such as newsletters, articles, business cards etc.

Public Statements relating to PSPM Registration

2 As stated in the Certificate of Registration, regulated dealers are registered by the
Registrar in the business of regulated dealing or business as an intermediary for regulated
dealing, strictly for the purposes of AML/CFT. Public statements and representations which
suggest that Ministry of Law is regulating such businesses beyond AML/CFT matters could
be misconstrued and may create unnecessary confusion amongst the public. Regulated
dealers should take immediate appropriate action to correct any such public statements or
representations which are unacceptable.

Examples of unacceptable | Regulated by the Ministry of Law
statements: Approved by the Ministry of Law
Example of acceptable statement: Regulated by the Ministry of Law for

purposes of anti-money laundering and
countering the financing of terrorism.

Use of Ministry of Law Logo

3 Unauthorised use of the Ministry of Law logo would tantamount to a trade mark
infringement. If it is currently displayed on your websites and publicity materials without
authorisation, please remove it immediately.

4 Thank you.

Regards,
Anti-Money Laundering/Countering the Financing of Terrorism Division,
Ministry of Law



